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VISIT OF THE TATNSFATT 5 SEPIF" "FP 1470

When the Prime Minister saw Mr. Lypech yesteruay she su~ “ad
to him during their tete-a-tete discussioa cb-t,as par e
general effort to improve cu-operaticva .2 ‘he security fi .d4 petween
the British and Trish authorities, - »u choula meet '»>u. Ir?-L
opposite number to identiiy vays in which *»e Garda ~»* L. Secarit-
Service can woikh even more closely together viaan now oo obtrir and
exchange intelligence. #r. Lynch azreed that such a meetiig sac 1.
take place. -

You should know that the Prime i ster 1lid not vaise vi+h
Mr. Lynch the question of the polit..a inhibi:ions that Laiaol -ed
what the two services have hitherto been akle to accomplii. . »>g-
Nor did she mention tlhe possibility of the appoinimen. a membe.
of the Security Service to our Embass- in Dublir, and of a similar
appointment of a member of the Garda .o lLondon.

The Prime Minister and Mr. Lynch did not discuss how soon you.
and your oppcsite number should report on the ovtcome of your stuv” -
of ways in which co-o 2ration should pe improve.. But as you wl.lli
see from the record of the plenary mesting, a copy of whirk i being
sent to you separately, it was agreed .nat British z2nd Iris.
Ministers should meet in about th.ee weeks' time to take stoec. of
the progress achieved in the follow-up on the various other proposals
for greater Anglo/Irish security co-operacion which were discusseu
yesterday. I suggest that you and your Irish colleague work to the
same time scale.

We shall also be sending you separately, for your information,
a copy of the record of the tete-a-tete discussion between the
Prime Minister and Mr. Lynch. Because of its sensitivity I have not
included in that record any mention of what the two Prime Ministers
agreed about your meeting with your Irish opposite number.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Brian Cubbon at the
Northern Ireland Office.
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Sir Howard Smith, KCMG




